
   SURVEILLANCE:                                           

Film and Discussion Series 1/3 

Organised by... 

7:30pm Friday the 9th of August 
Otago Room, OUSA Clubs And Socs Building, Albany St. 

Come and join us in part one of our surveillance film and discussion series! 

Currently in Aotearoa/NZ the GCSB bill has disturbing implications for both individual privacy and civil liberties. It 

gives the state increased powers of surveillance that allow it to be increasingly intrusive and challenge freedom 

of speech. Beside the fact that it infringes on human rights there is also no evidence of necessity or effective-

ness. This kind of activity has been a resent trend globally within the last decade. 

The series will have three parts:  

The first week we will focus on *moving beyond* the problem, and lay out a vision of where we want to go. 

The second week we will focus on the *problem* and the challenges of reaching our end goal. 

And finally we will focus on possible solutions to the issue and what action we can take . 

 

We aim to create a space where anyone can come and openly discuss important issues that have an impact on our society. Through 

discussion we aim to  find solutions to global problems , and afterwards turn our proposed solutions into action. We see this          

discussion as an opportunity for people to clarify their own ideas as well as present and be exposed to possible solutions. 
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